[bookmark: _Hlk525737046][bookmark: _Hlk505933233]2021 7th and 8th Grade Girls Softball Information
*Preseason Softball Camp, Monday-Thursday 2/22-2/25 from 3:20-5:00PM at Spring Park*
*Practices are Monday-Friday from 3:20-5:20PM at Spring Park beginning Monday 3/1*
*On Monday and Tuesday, meet at Lesher and walk together in groups of 3 with Coaches*
*Parent Meeting: Thursday, March 11th at 5:20PM at Spring Park*
Athletes will need a glove, pair of cleats and softball socks.
7th and 8th grade girls interested in Lesher Softball will sign up between February 10th and February 17th at Mrs. Downing’s desk in the main office. To participate, the following items must be turned-in or completed by Thursday, February 18th:
1) Complete the Online Athletic Registration at https://www.psdathletics.org/msreg; 
2) Turn in a hard copy of Current Physical from your Doctor’s office to Mrs. Downing in the main office. Physicals cannot be uploaded or completed online. A physical is good for 364 days; and
3) Pay the Athletic fee of $120 unless charter/private/homeschool – fee is $132, or free or reduced lunch eligible student- fee is waived**.
[bookmark: _Hlk31704952]**If you are on waived fees you must re-apply each school year for waived fee status at the following address: https://www.myschoolapps.com/Application. Once you have qualified for waived fees you must log into Parent Vue, click on forms, and click permission to share under your student’s name. This allows us to waive the athletic fee. If you are on waived fees you must still process a payment through school pay (log into school pay, select your students sport, add that sport to the cart and it will show up at $0.00 dollars due), process the payment and bring receipt in with your doctor’s signed physical to Lesher’s main office.

Additional Questions?
Kenzie Kerr (formerly Helmink), Head Varsity Coach, khelmink@psdschools.org
Maya Amidon, Assistant Varsity Coach, mayagracie@gmail.com
Jessica Snyder, JV Head Coach, Jessica.D.Snyder@colostate.edu
Waren Morrow (AP/Athletic Director) wmorrow@psdschools.org
Thank you and Go Vikings!
